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Draft Method for Spring 2022 

Little League International requires all chartered leagues to follow an approved draft method. SLL will be 
conducting draft method plan B approved by Little League International for the spring 2022 season. Draft 
method plan B says that ALL players must return to the draft pool for player selections to a team. The ONLY 
exception is the children of managers (head coaches). Managers will be named prior to the draft and will be 
the only person invited to take part in the draft. All assistant coaches must be named after the draft (either a 
parent from the roster that a manager drafts or an individual without a player on the team). 

There will be an evaluation process that will require team managers to be in attendance to score players as 
they see fit. All players not attending an evaluation will be placed in a blind draw. In a blind draw, players 
names are placed in buckets and coaches will draw names to complete their rosters. There will be time 
allowed after the draft for managers to make trades. All trades will need to be approved by the player agent 
and will be final at the conclusion of the draft.  

**The only divisions excluded from this draft method are T-Ball and T-Ball Advanced (formerly CPA).**  
            

 

 


